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Teddy Mertyris

From: Teddy Mertyris
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 6:11 PM
To: Laura Newton
Subject: RE: [FreeToastHost] Message Not Delivered: In-Person Hunterdon Speak Easy 

Toastmasters Meeting July 25 at Flemington United Methodist Church

From: <dbonitsky@source-ventures.com> 
Subject: RE: [FreeToastHost] Message Not Delivered: In-Person Hunterdon Speak Easy 
Toastmasters Meeting July 25 at Flemington United Methodist Church 
Date: July 19, 2022 at 1:53:17 PM EDT 
To: "'Laura Newton'" <newtonhealth@embarqmail.com> 
 
Thank you. 
  
This is being blocked by freetoasthost.  As a club officer, you’ll need to submit an issue via the forum 
( https://support.toastmastersclubs.org/2011-10-23-13-03-18/support-requests   you’ll need to create 
an account there if you don’t have one).  Use the subject, “  ‘BAD’ emails being blocked”  The should be 
able to unblock it.  Here’s a sample of how he replies to this: 
  
Hope this helps to resolve this annoyance.   
  
Dan 
  
Daniel Bonitsky 
Source Ventures LLC 
  
dbonitsky@source-ventures.com 
  
ph: 609 397 0744 
mobile: 908 644 8995 
  

From: Laura Newton <newtonhealth@embarqmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 1:26 PM 
To: dbonitsky@source-ventures.com 
Subject: Fwd: [FreeToastHost] Message Not Delivered: In-Person Hunterdon Speak Easy Toastmasters 
Meeting July 25 at Flemington United Methodist Church 
  
Dan, this is the message I get each time I used the FreeToastHost member email list from Club website. 
  
Laura 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
  
From: "FreeToastHost Server" <server@toastmastersclubs.org> 
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Subject: [FreeToastHost] Message Not Delivered: In-Person Hunterdon 
Speak Easy Toastmasters Meeting July 25 at Flemington United Methodist 
Church 
Date: July 18, 2022 at 8:36:45 AM EDT 
To: newtonhealth@embarqmail.com 
  
dbonitsky@source-ventures.com appears to be an invalid or non-working recipient 
email address. (No advertised SMTP servers are accepting mail.) 
 
*** Please check the email address to make sure it is not misspelled. *** 
 
If you believe this warning is incorrect, please 
visit https://support.toastmastersclubs.org and post a support request message. 

 
Laura Newton, EC1 
President 
Hunterdon Speak Easy Toastmasters 
newtonhealth@embarqmail.com 


